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I would like write opposition to HB2007. 

Why are we targeting concealed handgun license holders? They are not the ones 

causing problems. They have taken steps to secure the safety of themselves and 

their families. 

Concealed handgun license holders are not the ones committing crimes. A fraction of 

all gun crimes are committed by concealed handgun license holders. 

They are the responsible ones. 

Please direct your efforts at those who are doing actual crime, with (often stolen) 

firearms....You know.. actual Criminals! 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak out against HB 2007. 


